
 

New Year’s Eve # 18 

 

LOCATION & RATES TO BE ANNOUNCED 

 

 

 This is always a special tour and 
it is hard to believe it has been 18 
years ago that we started doing it!   

 

Everyone has a great time ringing 
in the New Year with many of 
their friends that they have met 
throughout the years!   

 

So, watch our website for more information as it becomes 

available and come on along!  

 

Our website is www.progressivetravel.org 

 

 

http://www.progressivetravel.org/

